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This II. is issuzd as a reminder that preparations for the elimipation of the use of the 706 and the 905
Numbering Plan Area {IMPA) exde oa calls to Mexico must be completed by Februoary 1, 1991 After this date
all direct dialed calls to Mexico must pse international dialing procedures (C11 + 52 + National Namber).

{Tacludes safety Hability disclaimer {if applicble}), ordering information, oniginators Signeture oiormation)

This letter & a reminder to the telecommunications mdustry that all interexchange carniers currently handling
calls to Mexco which are dialed wsing either the 706 or the %05 NPA codes will intereept these cally beginning
ot February 1, 1991 and route them to a special bilingual announcement. A brief announcement, in English
and Spanish, will explain the disling prscedures necessary to reach all onmbers in Mexico using Inrernational
Direct Distancs Dialing (IDDD) procedures {011 + 52).

To reduce customer confusion and Uritation, the industry should review their plans for implementing this
change. The main arcas affected by the change in customer dialing procedures on calls to Mexico are:

Directory

Operator Services
Intercept

Publicity

Technical /Operations

The recent activities to prepars for the recovery of the 706 and 905 Mexico NPA codes indicate that
Customer Owned Pay Telephones (COPT) generally permit calls to Mexico to be completed usiog either the
706 or the 903 codes, however, most COPTs do not accept calls using Intemational Direct Distanes Dialing
{IDDD) procedures (011 + 52). Thus, calis being made to Mexico from these telephones after February 1,
1991, will most likely oot complets, .

Detailed information describing the activities that must oceur can be found in the Bellcore Advisory Letter
(AL 95/01-028) issued on January 17, 1994,




ll,a-"{‘-.':

7

Bellcore

Bellcore Letter

. . AL
(@) 08 Comemmicatsone Aesearch Continuation
Latter N Trpe Dina Pagn
i, ~907 12-050 Information 12-28-90 2
Tilla Projit Nomis(s)

MNANP-Reminder of the February 1, 1991 date for the elimination of the use of the

706 and 905 NPA codes for calls to Mexico,

422407

Copies of this letter are being distributed to achieve the widest possible industry dissemination and may be
reproduced for further distribution. Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Bob

McAlease, Belleors, oo 201-740-4592
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W. M, Blaleck

Assistant Vice President - Operations Applicatioms




